
 
 

 

 

To:            UPD  

From:    Marty Williamson, Chief of Police     
By:        Captain Mari Gonzalez  
 
Date:     July 20, 2023          

Subject:   Interim Directive 23-04: Calls Regarding Kit Fox Issues  
 
This directive is designed to provide direction for calls regarding the endangered San Joaquin Kit Fox where the 
situation does not involve a deceased or injured animal. 
 
If a caller calls to report an incident involving a kit fox issue not covered in directive 23-2 (Death or Injured Kit 
Fox), a call for service should be generated.  An officer should be assigned to the call and a RIMS report 
generated documenting the call and the outcome.  There is a RIMS call type option of “KITFOX,” which should 
be used for such reports. 
 
This directive will remain in place until such time when the Incidental Take Permit (ITP) is completed in place 
for CSU Bakersfield.  
 
 


